
Sandy	City	Council	
Regarding:	Bell	Canyon	Cove	–	Rezone	

	

Council	Members,	

My	name	is	Gerrie	Shaw.	I	own	the	property	in	question	known	as	the	Bell	Canyon	Cove	property	that	is	
being	considered	for	a	rezone	to	R-1-10.	I	have	lived	here	in	50	plus	years.	We	bought	the	property	
knowing	that	one	day	we	would	want	to	sell	the	property	for	our	retirement.	My	husband	passed	away	
unexpectedly	in	2011,	I	am	79	years	old	and	things	have	changed	drastically	since	then.		I	believe	that	
this	is	my	property	right	to	zone	my	property	as	I	see	fit.	We	appreciate	this	forward-thinking	approach.			

We	appreciate	your	service	as	City	Council	Members.		

Thank	you.	

	

		


